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We join with others in the Greenwich community in conveying our concern about the potential siting of a wind farm in 
Greenwich Township (Case # 13-0990-EL-BGN}. 

We support the position of Greenwich Neighbors United which opposes the development of the Greenwich Wind Park. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Dean and Carol Sheldon 
Ripley Township [Huron County] 
21 August 2014 
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